
 

 

Max Parents, 

November has flown so fast! Students have been working hard and many are setting their own growth goals. 

I am so proud of the accomplishments they have made. They are so excited to show visitors what they are 

doing.   As we wind down to the end of 2021, teachers will be expecting more from them on all fronts, but 

they are excited to meet those expectations. 

Reminders and upcoming events: 

• There will be another MAX-CABAS-Parent meeting on December 14, 2021 at 6:00. This will follow-up 

on topics from the last meeting on November 4, 2021. Please join us with Dr. Gautreaux from 

Nicholls, as we discuss the data that was collected. 

• PTA meeting will be in person at Max on December 7, 2021 at 6:00. Come join us. 

• Please send a refillable water bottle or plastic cup to school to help cut down on waste. We no longer 

have regular water fountains and we go through a lot of disposible cups each day when students 

don’t have a water container. 

• Christmas holiday was adjusted to gain back days lost in the storm recovery. We will be off from 

December 23-31. Students return to school January 3. 

Thanks for your continued support of Max Charter.  

With Max Pride, 

Angelic Rodrigue 

December Principal’s 

Pen 
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from Mrs. Rodrigue, Principal 


